
 

 

JIIT/REG/NOTF/SGRC/198 28 April 2023 

 

NOTIFICATION 

STUDENTS GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE (SGRC)
 

 

In consonance with the UGC notification (Redressal of Grievance of Students) Regulations, 2023, 

JIIT has constituted a Students Grievance Redressal Committee (SGRC) as follows:  

 

Prof. Shweta Srivastava, Dean (A&R)-II - Chairperson 

Prof. Rajnish Kumar Mishra - Member 

Prof. Navneet Kumar Sharma - Member 

Prof. Mukta Mani - Member 

Dr. K. Rajalakshmi - Member 

Mr. Sarthak Gupta (20103019) - Special Invitee 

 

An aggrieved student will approach the SGRC for redressal of their grievance. The student may 

submit an application seeking redressal of grievance to the Chairperson or submit online at JIIT 

website at link – https://www.jiit.ac.in/student-grievance  

 

In case they are not satisfied with the decision of the SGRC they may appeal to the 

Ombudsperson appointed by JIIT. 

 

This supersedes the earlier notification No. JIIT/REG/NOTF/SGRC/196 dated 10 April 2022. 
 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Col Sharad Rastogi (Retd) 

Registrar
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